
Subject: RE: Important latest news from LATAM 📣 

 

 New refund exchange policy 01 July 2021 

 FARES - Tickets issued from July 7, 2021 

 

 We remind you that by offering a bundle Top ticket, your clients can take 

advantage of the following benefits: 
 

 

 Government restrictions for travellers 
 

 

Dear Travel Agent,  

 



We inform you of new changes in travel health requirements announced by the Government of 

Peru: 

 

• Face shields: During boarding, flight and disembarkation, passengers with domestic and 

international travel must wear double face masks. The face shield will no longer be mandatory. 

Exception: Children under 2 years of age and passengers with respiratory difficulties other than 

COVID19. 

• Health Declarations: the requirement of health declarations for domestic flights has been 

eliminated. 

 

A negative test for COVID-19 (RT-PCR or antigens) is emphasized and continues to be a requirement. 

The test must be taken no more than 72 hours prior to entry from abroad to Peru. To find out about 

entry requirements for other countries, you can review the information here. 

 


